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      REVISED LETTER 

June 8, 2017 

 

  

 

Nawei Soe 

1155 Payne Ave 

St Paul MN 55130 

 

VIA EMAIL:  loyar88@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 956 Geranium Avenue East 

 

Dear Ms. Soe: 

 

This is to inform you that at a Legislative Hearing on June 6, 2017, an update was provided on 

whether the backfill, grade, and seeding of the lot as well as removing the concrete, were abated.  

The inspector reported that the issues were not abated.  Therefore, Ms. Moermond will be 

recommending that the City Council authorize the Department of Safety & Inspections to pursue 

with the abatement of the nuisance conditions.   

 

If you wish to contest to this finding, the City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 21, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Joe Yanarrelly 

 Peter Yang 
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